
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Academic Calendar Addendums 2024-2025 
 
This addendum to the 2024-2025 Arkansas State University-Newport contains changes that offer new educational 
opportunities for students. These updates were approved after the 2023-2024 Calendar went to press. Although 
every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of the information, students and others who use the Calendar 
and addendum should consult with a counselor, dean, department chair, or program director for any additions, 
deletions, or changes. 
 
About the Calendar 
The Arkansas State University-Newport Calendar is published annually.  Every effort has been made to make the 
Calendar accurate as of the date of publication; however, all are subject to change at any time. 
 
Updates to the Calendar 
Editing begins early in the calendar year with changes due by April 30th at the latest. The calendar is published by 
July 1st of each year. 
 
Purpose of this Addendum 
The purpose of this addendum is to provide additional information about changes that occurred after the 
publication of the 2024-2025 Calendar.  It is to be used in conjunction with the 2024-2025, Arkansas State 
University-Newport Calendar. This addendum is being provided in order for all information to be available for 
advisement and program/course selection to better serve students, advisors, and the ASUN (campus) community.  
All changes and additions listed here take precedence over the information contained in the 2024-2025, Arkansas 
State University-Newport calendar. All information contained in this addendum is subject to change without 
notice. 
 
Listed below are updates to the 2024-2025 calendar. 

 Calendar 

Description of Update 
Additional 

Information 
Effective  Date 

Added Employee Picnic to Spring Term May 2, 2025 05/30/2024 

   
   
   
   
   

 


